
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
The M6 Stage 1 will connect President Avenue at 
Kogarah to the M8 at Arncliffe, connecting southern 
Sydney to the wider motorways network. 

 
From Monday 6 July we will be installing fencing 
and carrying out investigations at the 7-Eleven 
site so that we can get the site ready for 
construction of the M6 Stage 1 next year. We 
expect to start using the site from mid-2021 to 
support the upgrade of the President Avenue 
and Princes Highway upgrade.  

 
Our work area is shown on the map on this page.   
 
We will continue to keep you updated as we 
progress our work at the site. 
 

What does our work involve? 

Our work involves installing fencing and signage 
around the site. 

We are also investigating the site, drilling to take 
ground samples and locate underground fuel tanks 
and other equipment.  

We will use light vehicles, scanning equipment, hand 
tools and a forklift to complete this work.  

   

Our work schedule 

Our work will take up to six weeks to complete, 
weather permitting.  

Our work hours will be: 

Day work:  7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday 
 8am to 1pm, Saturday 

  How will our work affect you? 

Our investigation work is not expected to be noisy. For 
the safety of our workers and the community, we may 
need to install temporary exclusion zones but 
pedestrian access and access to properties will be 
maintained at all times.   

 
 

Location of work 

M6 Stage 1 

Site establishment and investigations at 7-Eleven,        

736 Princes Highway from Monday 6 July 

July 2020 

 

 

 


